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ADDENDUM #1 
  

To: All Companies Interested in Submitting a Bid 
From: Rebecca Johnson, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 

Bid: Half-Ton Pickup Trucks (RFB #PUR1217-093); Dated:  December 21, 2017 
Subject: Addendum #1 (1 page) 

Date: January 4, 2018 
 

 

The following questions and/or clarifications were asked relative to the above-listed Request for Bid. This 
memo is sent for clarification to all companies to whom the bid was sent. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The half-ton pickup truck with 6.5’ bed and super cab for use by the Fire Department Training 
Division (Attachment C) has been cancelled from this Request for Bid.  
 
A separate Request for Bid with revised specifications for this truck will be issued next week.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

All addenda that you receive shall become a part of the contract documents and shall be 
acknowledged and dated on the bottom of the Signature Page (Attachment A). The deadline for bid 
submittal for the half-ton pickup truck with short bed and extended cab for use by the Public Works 
Engineering Division (Attachment B) is Tuesday, January 9, 2018 before 3:00 p.m. CST. 


